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AT-A-GLANCE

1.	 Project begins: Summer 2022
2.	 Construction begins: Summer 2023

The City of Rio Dell is pleased to announce the upcoming Eel River 
Riparian Recreation Trail! 

We aim to provide citizens and visitors a place to walk or bike 
along the river, and to rehabilitate an area prone to misuse. 
The trail will be a non-motorized, paved trail along the lovely Eel 
River and will be accessible from multiple places in town. 

This project will be transformative for the community and 
restorative for our local riparian ecosystem. The trail will provide 
passive education on many topics, including environmental 
protection and the importance of proper trash disposal, as well as 
local Native American history and the role of railroads and logging 
in the Eel River Valley. 

The Eel River Trail will eventually serve as a spur of the Great 
California Trail and showcase the beautiful scenery Rio Dell 
and Humboldt County provide. The City of Rio Dell is deeply 
appreciative to have received Clean California grant funds to 
complete this project and would like to thank Governor Gavin 
Newsom, as well as local community members who showed 
overwhelming support!


